
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 9/9/2012 2:15:40 PM
To: Zafar, Marzia (marzia.zafar@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Re: Comments?

I didn't get them Friday. Hope to have them Monday.

On Sep 9, 2012, at 1:12 PM, "Zafar, Marzia" <marzia.zafar@cpuc.ca.gov> wrote:

> Hey there,
> I thought you guys were gonna send me some comments on the REIT issue?
>
> Marzia
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